Cassel Kapolak

From: Mia Otokiak

Sent: May 18, 2022 9:53 AM

To: mfrind@gec.nu.ca

Cc: nirb info

Subject: NIRB 22XN024: Clarification

Attachments: 210726-21XN033-NIRB Application-lIA1E.pdf; 210719-21XN034-NIRB Application-IA2E.pdf

Good morning MFrind,

My name is Mia Otokiak and | am the Junior Technical Advisor assigned to your NIRB Screening file which has been
numbered: 22XN024.

After reviewing your NIRB Application, | would suggest that you review previous QEC NIRB Applications and review the
information submitted in the Detailed Fuel and Hazardous Material Use section, as that is the only information missing
in this files NIRB Application before | can move forward in the Screening process.

For your reference, QEC’s previous NIRB Applications for 21XN033 & 21XN034 are attached.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me here or call me at (867) 983-4622.
Thank you for taking the time!

Please be advised to cc info@nirb.ca in all future correspondence.

Best regards,

Mia Otokiak

Junior Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board

P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0CO

Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033




